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From: 2nd Ward Councilmember
To: media; foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ECWA Water Line Repair in the City of Tonawanda
Date: Sunday, June 1, 2025 9:16:50 PM

Hello ECWA, 

I am inquiring if you know when the work is scheduled for a water line
repair/replacement on Killewald Ave. in the City of Tonawanda. The road is in dire
need of being repaved, but the DPW stated they can't repave the road until the ECWA
excavates and repairs needed work. 

I am inquiring if you know the estimated timeframe of this work or can you please
forward this email to someone who can answer my question. If there is no work slated
for Killewald Ave., which runs from Delaware St. to Young St., please let me know.
Thank you. 

Christopher Fisher 
Councilmember - 2nd Ward 
City of Tonawanda 
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